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EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6500 
 

WATER-SEWER-ELECTRICAL 
EMERGENCY AFTERHOURS: 

402-792-2212 

City Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 
Hickman, NE 68372 

Public vs. Private Utility Lines (3rd Edition) 

This month we will focus on Electrical Infrastructure ownership 

(see April 2018 newsletter for Sewer ownership information and 

May 2018 newsletter for Drinking Water ownership information). 

Electrical Ownership: Per the City of Hickman’s Municipal Code,  

Chapter 7, Article 4, Hickman is responsible for the electrical distribution 

system starting at our connection points with Norris Public Power District 

and running underground throughout the utility easements.  The City’s  

ownership includes the primary lines, transformers, junction boxes, pad 

mount switches, street lights, electrical pedestals, and meters.  

The privately owned electrical infrastructure begins at the electrical  

pedestal where the home or business owners’ service line connects to the 

City’s meter.  The service line is the electrical wire that connects your 

breaker box to the electrical meter.  The electrical meters are primarily     

located in the rear yard utility easements, however there are a few  

properties where the meter is located on the house or structure. 

Other Configuration: If your electrical meter is on your house or business, 

then the City owns all infrastructure up to and including the meter. 

 

REMEMBER TO CALL 8-1-1 BEFORE YOU DIG 



OPEN GYM-SUMMER HOURS 

Hickman Community Center 

EFFECTIVE JUNE 4 TO AUG 1, 2018 

TUESDAY  & THURSDAY 1 PM-4 PM 

 

Enjoy Stories, Crafts, and borrow lots of great books this summer.  

Sign up to receive coupons for free food from Chipotle and Slim Chickens. 

Thursdays 1:30—2:30 pm, beginning June 7, 2018. 

 

RECYCLING IN HICKMAN SURVEY RESULTS 

Thank You to every resident of 

Hickman that participated in the 

recycling survey last month. 

It is important that we give our 

citizens a method to offer  

feedback to The Waste  

Reduction and Recycling Grant 

Program from the City of  

Lincoln’s Department of Public 

Works and Utilities Solid Waste 

Management Division, who  

provided the recycling grant.   

In order to measure the  

success of this project, we will 

be asking for a response to the 

effectiveness of the recycling containers in public areas at the end of the grant cycle. 
 

ATV Reminders 

An all-terrain vehicle, utility-transport vehicle 

and mini-pickups may be operated in Hickman 

only between the hours of sunrise and sunset. 

The headlight and taillight of the vehicle shall 

be fully operable and visible. The vehicle shall 

be equipped with an electric strobe/flashing 

beacon mounted on the top of the vehicle or a 

bicycle safety flag which extends not less than 

five feet above ground attached to the rear of 

such vehicle. 

  The Vehicle shall have a visible,  

operational brake light system. 

  Driver must have a valid Class O  

operator’s license or a farm permit. 

  Must wear a helmet or hard hat. 

  Have liability Insurance coverage 

for the all-terrain vehicle. 

Donate for Fireworks 
Hickman Area Economic Development  

Association (HAEDA) is accepting  

contributions for the fireworks display on July 4th.   

Checks can be made payable to HAEDA and are requested 

to be mailed to the Hickman City Office before 7/16/2018.   

Help make the Fireworks show great again this year!  

Important Brush Pile Information  

Please be aware the City’s brush pile cannot accept any trash, 

lumber or bags with yard waste. Items allowed are limited to 

tree limbs, shrubs, leaves, & grass clippings. If prohibited 

items are found, the Lincoln-Lancaster County Health Dept. 

could revoke the City’s open burn permit resulting in the 

permanent closing of the public brush pile.  

Brush Pile facility keys are available for check out (Monday 

through Friday—8 am to 5 pm) by residents that live within the 

city limits of Hickman at City Hall, 115 Locust Street. 

Keys can be checked out overnight and returned to the drop 

box in front of City Hall or at the front desk.  

Please be courteous and return keys within 24 hours to 

allow others the opportunity to utilize the facility. 
 

Lost keys or keys that are not returned are subject to a $25 fee.  
 

LINCOLN CITY LIBRARIES 

SUMMER READING PROGRAM 

Hickman Community Center 


